
July 23, 2024 

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR 

125 Main St. 
P.O, Box 130 
Centreville, MI 49032 

Telephone: (269) 467-5617 

In accordance with the amendments ratified in March 2023 to the Natural Resources and Environmental 
Protection Act, 1994 PA 451, this is to notify you that the St. Joseph County Board of Commissioners has 
submitted a notice of intent to the Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy. With 
this submission, the St. Joseph County Board of Commissioners accepts the role of County Approval 
Agency for the County's forthcoming Materials Management Plan, which will replace our existing solid 
waste management plan. 

Later in the process, we will make copies of the proposed Materials Management Plan available to the 
public by publishing where the copies can be accessed. Moreover, we will seek public comment tlu·ough a 
public hearing, for which a notice will be published in advance. We look forward to receiving your input 
on the new Materials Management Plan. 


